
 

June 13, 2022  
 
Dear Ms. Pilakowski and NEPA team at TVA,  
 
This email contains a PDF attachment of public comments collected 
in response to the Cumberland Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement (DEIS).  
 
Each petition sheet makes the following statement: "While I 
support TVA's retirement of its remaining coal plants, TVA should 
replace this power generation with clean, renewable energy, 
battery storage and energy efficiency instead of methane gas 
plants and pipelines. As an end user of TVA's power through my 
local power company, I am at risk of rising costs with gas price 
volatility and support the less risky and greenhouse gas emission 
reducing investment in renewable energy. Make a change that 
supports economic growth and the local community. One that is 
good for the environment and health of the people. A change that 
is sustainable and more permanent. Please make a change for 
good!"  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me by email or at the phone number listed below. When you can, 
please also confirm with me that you have received these 
comments.  
 
Sincerely,  
Angela Mummaw 
 
-- 

 
Angie Mummaw 
Middle TN Organizer 
Appalachian Voices 
(931) 436-8210  
 
 



 

To: Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA), Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (FERC) 

 

While I support TVA’s retirement of its remaining coal plants, TVA 

should replace this power generation with clean renewable energy, battery 

storage and energy efficiency instead of methane gas plants and pipelines. 

As an end user of TVA’s power through my local power company, I am at 

risk of rising costs with gas price volatility and support the less risky and 

greenhouse gas emission reducing investment in renewable energy. 

 

Make a change that supports economic growth and the local 

community. One that is good for the environment and health of the 

people. A change that is sustainable and more permanent. Please 

make a change for good!  

 


